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To the athletes, parents and guardians of Nepean LAC 

As you are aware many sporting organisations in Australia have been impacted 
by the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 
Athletics has now been affected by the measures designed to reduce the 
spread of the virus. At the direction of Little Athletics NSW all athletics events, 
carnivals, championships, gala days and training sessions are suspended until 
at least the 20th April. 

Therefore unfortunately we have had to make the decision to cancel the Tiny 
Tots Club Championships and the balance of the Club Championships for u/6 to 
u/17s. 
These Championships will not be rescheduled this season. 

An announcement will be made when the committee meets as to Presentation 
details once we have more information from our governing bodies. 

For further information please refer to 

https://littleathletics.com.au/statement-to-the-little-athletics-community/ 

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 
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